
CITY OF WOODINVILLE 
17301 133rd Avenue NE 

WOODINVILLE, WA  98072 
(425) 489-2700  FAX (425) 489-2705 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING  

 
 

PURPOSE: NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Woodinville City Council will conduct 
a Public Hearing for the 2019-2020 Woodinville City Biennial Budget, including Revenue 
Sources and of any possible property tax increase, as part of the biennial budget review. 
  
Copies of the staff report will be available five (5) days prior to the public hearing on our 
website at http://www.ci.woodinville.wa.us/CityHall/CouncilVideos.asp, (on this page 
select the agenda for the corresponding meeting) or at Woodinville City Hall located at 
17301 133rd Avenue NE, Woodinville, Washington.  All interested parties may appear and 
provide testimony to the City Council on the above proposals during the hearing.  Written 
comments will be accepted up to and at the hearing.  Comments should be addressed to 
the City Council at the mailing address shown above or email 
citycouncil@ci.woodinville.wa.us.    For additional information on the public hearing, 
please contact Katie Hanke, City Clerk at 425-877-2262 or email 
katieh@ci.woodinville.wa.us or the Responsible Official, Blaine Fritts, Finance Director at 
425-877-2261 or email blainef@ci.woodinville.wa.us.   
 
DATE/TIME: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 

7:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as may be heard. 
 
LOCATION:  Woodinville City Hall 
   17301 133rd Avenue NE 
   Council Chambers  
   Woodinville, WA  98072 
     
DATED this 24th day of October 2018. 
 
 
 
Katie Hanke 
City Clerk 
 
Faxed:  News Media 
E-mailed: 1) City Staff, 2) City Council & 3) City Attorney  
Published:  Woodinville Weekly - 10/29/2018 & 11/05/2018 
Posted: 1) In-House, 2) Post Office, 3) Website & 4) Outdoor Display Case 
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